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	Astmoor News Review


	Wednesday 13th December 2023
	Christmas Bingo
We would like to say a huge thank you to all our families for the fantastic support for our recent family Bingo evening. We had a full house and thanks to all your kind donations, there were some fantastic prizes on offer.

We raised just over £700! This was a great achievement so thank you to everyone that came and supported.

We have already spent some of the money raised on a new PA sound system and microphones that will be used for our Christmas performances and on some costumes and props that were also needed.

Thank you all once again for making this possible.

                   ---------------------

SEND Bases

As you will be aware, we have had some building work taking place in school this term. Two classrooms are being re-modelled ready for the opening of two new SEND bases. These will be specialist classrooms for children with additional social, emotional and mental health needs (SEMH).

The work is going really well and is due to be finished before Christmas. We are now also recruiting for two new teachers and four new teaching assistants to join the team.

We are hopeful that the new bases will be ready to open after Easter.

           ---------------------

	Christmas Party Day

We will be holding our Christmas parties on Wednesday 20th December.
The party for Foundation Stage children will take place in the morning so we ask that the children come to school wearing their party clothes.

For the rest of the school, parties will all take place in the afternoon so we ask that children from Year 1 to Year 6 come to school in their uniforms and bring party clothes to change into for the afternoon.

We also ask for a £1 contribution per child towards the cost of the parties.

              ------------------

Christmas Holiday
School will close for the Christmas holiday on Thursday 21st December at the earlier time of 1.30pm.
The Astmoor team would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a happy and peaceful Christmas. 

We look forward to seeing you all again when school re-opens on Wednesday 3rd January at 8.45am.
        ------------------------


	Christmas Dates
We have just over a week left of the school term and we still have lots of lovely things planned. Here is a reminder of some of the important dates for your diaries:

· Christmas Dinner Day – Thursday 14th December

· Foundation Stage Nativity – Tuesday 19th December at 9.30am

· Whole School Performance – Tuesday 19th December 2pm and 6.30pm
· Party Day – Wednesday 20th December

                 --------------------

Evening Performance (Year 1-Year 6)

The children have been working really hard to prepare for their Christmas Production this year. The cast members have been rehearsing throughout November and December to ensure they are as prepared as possible.
We have one evening performance next week on Tuesday and we really need ALL children to return for this performance so the show can be as good as possible. It really is a huge, whole school effort. This is the only time in the year when we ask children to return in the evening and we rely on the support of all parents and carers to make sure this happens.

Children need to be back at school at 6pm for a 6.30pm start.
            ----------------------------
	
	

	
	
	


